
 

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

Xci Price Increase Announcement  
  

 

  

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming price 

adjustment effective April 7, 2025. 

Hunter Panels is committed to providing products and 

services that not only meet but exceed expectations and 

provide the highest value in the industry. 

To further our commitment to providing solutions that deliver 

greater value, we continue to make substantial strategic 

investments in operational excellence, customer experience, 

innovation, information technology, people and capacity. 
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In addition to these strategic investments, we face rising costs 

across all essential areas of the business. As a result, Hunter 

Panels will be implementing a 5% increase on Hunter Xci 

Polyiso insulation products effective with shipments on or 

after April 7, 2025. 

Thank you for your continued support of Hunter Panels and 

our Xci Wall Insulation products. Should you have questions, 

please contact me or your Hunter Regional Sales Manager. 

Sincerely, 

 

Grant Stahl  

National Sales Manager  

Hunter Xci Wall Insulation 
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